
FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT WWW.NOFASTTRACK.COM.

AFL-CIO

The “Fast Track” trade bill in Congress 

will send jobs overseas and give more 

power to giant corporations. It continues 

the same failed trade policies that leave 

working people behind. 

We have to stop this. Join union 

members and our allies for a national 

day of action, June 3, to call Congress. 

Tell them to stop secret trade deals and 

oppose Fast Track. 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 3

CALL CONGRESS TO 
STOP FAST TRACK 

1-855-712-8441

NATIONAL 
FAST TRACK 
CALL-IN DAY


